
CLUB NEWS 

Fond memories for our members who will not be able to join us this year. 
To see more of what we are doing this summer please visit our website.
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Note from the Commodore

Hurray for summer! What a beautiful week in Blue Hill. The Clubhouse is open and
certainly more quiet than usual.  Next week the sailing staff arrive for set-up week, and
things will get a little livelier. 
 
Please join me in warmly welcoming Kelly Roos, our Office Manager. Kelly will be
working from her home in Bar Harbor this summer. She is off to a great start, updating
the website, sending out this newsletter, and on Monday we will begin sorting through
MANY boxes of KYC records.  Chris and our fantastic dock staff have been busy getting
boats painted and in the water.  
 
This Saturday we have a KYC Council meeting and on Sunday we have our first Pursuit
Race.  Governor Mills continues to update the Maine COVID-19 Response, which I
continue to monitor. Recently she issued information which will be particularly helpful
for summer residents and visitors. Click HERE to read. 
 
Happy Birthday Kollegewidgwok, we are 100 years old, and we all look so good,
especially our new logo celebrating our longevity. Big thanks to Jennifer Panepinto and
Martha Coolidge for designing the 100th year logos. 
 
I look forward to seeing many of you from a safe distance, and hope that you each
remain healthy and safe. 
With gratitude, Ann

KYC Manager
As the season begins and boats are arriving, I would encourage everyone to contact Dave
Danielson, Jr. well ahead of time in order to have your mooring set up prior to your
arrival. As you all know, this is an extremely busy time of the year for Dave and although
he is very accommodating and works very hard, he is not a miracle worker (except to his
kids, of course). So please plan ahead. 
 
I would also encourage everyone to review the latest rules and protocols set out by the
Commodore. She has worked very hard on this issue and I and the Dock Staff are trying
diligently to uphold the spirit of these regulations and keep KYC a safe place for
everyone. 
 
The Dock Staff this year is made up of two returning members of previous dock staffs.
Tyler Chapman and Curran Granger have been with us for several years now and we are
pleased to have them back. Tyler, in fact, is returning this year as the Dock Manager. In
addition, we have brought on board three new members of the staff. Brandon Aponte is
a resident of Blue Hill and is heading off to Stanford University in the fall. Lilli Frank is
entering her senior year at Ellsworth High School. Gabe Hall will be a junior at George
Stevens Academy. All three are alumni of KSEA so are not unfamiliar with the
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surroundings. Please feel free to introduce yourselves to this fine group of young
people.

We are looking forward to a good summer, albeit a somewhat restricted one, and remind
everyone to watch their speed in the harbor. You are responsible for your wake.

Stay safe!   Chris Guyette
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Power Boaters 
 

This year we have scheduled two mid-week cruises (July 21-23 and August 18-20) open
to all power boaters who might like spending an overnight or two with fellow KYC'ers,
seeing some familiar and perhaps some new anchorages within cruising range of Blue
Hill.  I am open to any and all suggestions as to where we might go and if you have
interest in coming with us.   Please contact: Denny Bacon @ dennybacon@hotmail.com or
call 206-909-3597. 

Hope you will join us!

KSEA

We welcome the sailing staff back to KSEA on June 29th, and look forward to the start of

the first session of sailing school on July 6th 
 

RACES
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Due to the distraction of the Race Committee chair when the calendar was initially
created (look, a squirrel!), there are a couple of adjustments that had to be made to the
racing calendar for 12 1/2s and Atlantics to work around the Danforth Cup on Saturday,
July 18th and the Eggemoggin Reach Regatta on Saturday, August 1st.:

1. The 12 1/2 races on Friday, August 7th have been moved to Friday, July 31st 

2. The 12 1/2 and Atlantic races on Saturday, August 15th have been moved to
Saturday, August 8th

These changes are now reflected in the online version of the calendar. More race
schedule adjustments are in the works. Look for details in next week's bulletin.

Upcoming Races

2020 CUP RACES AND AWARDS

June 28th: Pursuit Race

July 11th &12th: Danforth & Gitana Cups

July 18th & 19th: True Blue Laser Regatta

July 21st: Pursuit Race

August 8th: Britton Cup

August 8th & 9th: Nevin Cup

August 10th: Founder’s Cup

August 25th: Pursuit Race

CLUB STORE
The physical store will not be opening this year.  We will be launching an online store in
the next few days and will let you know as soon as it is up and running.

Through the online store you will be able to order some of your favorites with either the
KYC burgee or the new 100 Year Anniversary logo. 

Also we would like to continue with the Sail Donation Program to benefit KSEA. If you
have any old sails hanging around, please consider donating  them to us. We in turn will
give them to Seabags and get custom KYC Seabags to sell. This is a great no-fuss
fundraiser. 

Subscribe Past Issues RSTranslate

http://www.kycbluehill.com/races-awards#danforth
http://www.kycbluehill.com/races-awards#britton
http://www.kycbluehill.com/races-awards#nevin
http://www.kycbluehill.com/races-awards#founders
mailto:millikenk@gmail.com?subject=KYC%20Store
http://eepurl.com/dk4xJL
https://us17.campaign-archive.com/home/?u=a06660723b5db4b544ad6b0c0&id=b37da2aa2f
https://us17.campaign-archive.com/feed?u=a06660723b5db4b544ad6b0c0&id=b37da2aa2f
javascript:;


Please contact Karen Milliken (millikenk@gmail.com) or Angela Haas
(haasrealtor@gmail.com / 415-246-8599) if you have any sails.

Copyright © 2020 Kollegewidgwok Yacht Club, All rights reserved. 
 
 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 
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